
Follow-up on Sports Team Membership 

Application 

Dear [Coach/Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my application for membership 

on the [Team Name] submitted on [Submission Date]. I am very excited about the opportunity to 

join the team and contribute to our shared goals. 

I understand that decisions are being made, and I want to express my continued interest in 

becoming a part of your team. If there are any updates regarding my application status or if you 

require any further information from my side, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


